FIRE SPRINKLER CONTRACTORS AND DESIGNERS

December 14, 2015

Nancy Bogg

Mark Kiefner

5 Julie Ann Lane

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

RE: Bogg Kiefner Residence —~ NFPA 13D Residential Sprinkler System
COMPLIANCE & WARRANTY LETTER

This letter certifies that the new residential sprinkler system installed at 98 Sheridan
Street, Portland, ME is in compliance with NFPA 13D, State, and local codes.
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Eastern Fire Protection warranties that the wet sprinkler system is free from

defects in materials and workmanship for a period of one year beginning on
December 17, 2015.

Signed: F ﬁﬁ// /\/ Date: / {/fffﬁx

Paul A, Tardif, Vice-President

207-784-1507 Fax: 207.782.0566
P.O. Box 1390 Auburn, Maine 04211-1390




